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ROAD WORKS ADVISORY 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 30, 2014 
 

ISLAND HIGHWAY/CRAIGFLOWER ROAD  
AT ADMIRALS ROAD INTERSECTION 

 
 
Please be advised that the Town will be carrying out road works on Wednesday, April 
30th, 2014 in the following locations: 
 

 Craigflower Road, just east of Admirals Road, in the westbound (towards 
Colwood) slow lane from 7:30 AM to 9:30 AM; and 

 Island Highway, just west of Admirals Road, in the eastbound (towards Victoria) 
slow and fast lanes from 9:30 AM to approximately 3:00 PM. 

 
Traffic control will be in place.  
 
Please use alternate routes if at all possible. Our apologies for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  
 
 


